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Icon of the Visit of the Magi

Sunday after the Nativity
Joseph the Betrothed, David the King, 

James the Brother

The Lord Has Made His Salvation Known to the Whole World



UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC NATIONAL SHRINE OF THE HOLY FAMILY 
4250 Harewood Road NE 
Washington, DC 20017 

Phone: 202-526-3737           Fax: 202-526-1327       E-mail: ucnsholyfamily@gmail.com 
Webpage: www.ucns-holyfamily.org 

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY PLEASE CALL: 202-262-5040 
Pastoral Care entrusted to: 

Father Robert Hitchens           Father Wasyl Kharuk 
 

Sunday – December 26, 2021 
Христос Рождається! Славімо Його!  Christ is born! Glorify Him! 

 

Our Church is open for Divine Liturgies.  We will continue to Livestream our 9:00 a.m. 
English Divine Liturgy and our 11:30 a.m. Ukrainian Divine Liturgy. The dispensation 
from attending Sunday Divine Liturgy and Holy Days of Obligation throughout the 
Archeparchy is still in effect until further notice. 

 

 

All Services will be Live Streamed at 9:00 AM and 11:30 AM 
Platform: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyshrine/ 

 

OUR CHURCH IS OPEN FOR LITURGIES 
Sunday December 26 

10:30 a.m. 
Sunday After Christmas 

(For the Parish) 
Monday December 27 

9:00 a.m. 
St. Stephen 

(+Max from Friend) 
Saturday January 1 

10:30 a.m. 
Circumcision – St. Basil – New Year 2022 

 (For the Parish) 
Sunday January 2 

9:00 a.m. 
11:30 a.m. 

Sunday Before Theophany 
(For the Parish) 
(+Orest Paclawskyj from Family) 

District of Columbia Mayor Bowser announced that the District is re-instituting a 
universal, indoor masking mandate for everyone, even those fully vaccinated. Persons 
attending Church in the District, even if they are fully vaccinated, must wear a mask.  
Fellowship with Cake and Coffee after the Sunday Divine Liturgies will also continue to be 
suspended. This will be in effect until January 31, 2022. 

Everyone is kindly asked to return to wearing a mask during the Divine Liturgies. 
We will also continue to livestream Sunday and Holy Day Liturgies. 

DIVINE LITURGY FOR CIRCUMCISION – ST. BASIL – NEW YEAR 2022 – JAN 1 - 10:30 A.M. 
 We will celebrate the Divine Liturgy for the Circumcision of Our Lord and the Feast of 
St. Basil the Great on Saturday January 1 at 10:30 a.m.  Come and celebrate by starting the New 
Year right by coming to Church. 
DIVINE LITURGY FOR THEOPHANY 2022 – JANUARY 6 AT 6:00 P.M. 
 We will celebrate the Divine Liturgy for the Theophany of Our Lord and the Great 
Sanctification of Water on Thursday January 6 at 6:00 p.m.  Come and celebrate the Lord’s 
Baptism in the Jordan and Receive the New Jordan Holy Water. 

2022 CHURCH CALENDARS 
 Please take a 2022 Church Calendar available in the vestibule.  They are free. 
ST. PHILIP’S FAST CHARITY PROJECT 2021 
 Please bring a new unwrapped baby item to donate to the Front Royal Pregnancy Center. We 
invite everyone to purchase and donate NEW, UNOPENED BABY ITEMS. The pregnancy center will 
accept anything that could be used by babies and mothers, including bottles, clothing, strollers, car seats, 
“pack and plays,” and knitted hats and jackets. But the following items are especially needed:• Diapers 
(Sizes: Newborn, 4, and 5)• Baby Formula Similac Sensitive Powder Formula (8 or 12 oz. cans) Similac 
Pro-Advance Powdered Formula (8 or 12 oz. cans) Maternity Clothes Pants and Skirts (Sizes: L and XL) 
Dresses (Sizes: S, M, L, and XL) PLEASE PLACE YOUR DONATIONS IN THE CHURCH 
VESTIBULE NO LATER THAN JANUARY 9, 2022. 
 
 
 
Prayer List 

Our prayer list of the sick or elderly and friends of our parish: Theresa Aranda, Liana Arnold, 
Chuck Basile, Charles Belanger, Barbara Blendy, Bluey Family, Yevhenia Borys, Taisia Bullard, 
Michele Burns, Robert Matthew C., Mary Connors, Jack Davis, Darlene Dossick, Solomia 
Dutkewych and Theresa, Ruth Fedack, Bernard F, Lindsey Fedyk, Lilian Garland, Alice Gogniat, 
Thomas Gutmann, H.H., Josie Hacker, Catherine Hetmansky, Bernadell Rita Higgins, Daniel 
Horeczko, Nila Iwaskiw,  Kateryna Jurach, Oksana K, Sarah Kelt, Dorothy Kozmoski, Suzanne 
Krumpelman, Fr. Mykhailo Kuzma, Mr. Marko, Michael Joseph Little, Mark Pidlusky, Michele 
Pretka Litvar, Yaroslava L., Mufada and Family, Sallie Miller, John Moeller, Deborah Pickering, 
Alexandra Pohorecka, Ron#119, Jane O’Shea, Michael Joseph Radigan, Roman Rusynko, James 
Salandro, Maria Sawkiw, Lisa Schaible, Christopher Sell, Shliakhta Bogdana, Shliakhta Mark, 
Shliakhta, Andrew, Larry Sosnowich, Timothy Stock, Lindsey Sydnor, Thomas Sydnor, Stefania 
Szahaj, Helen Lefcheck Torre, Lisa Pretka Turner, Gloria and Luis Vega, Jennifer Wilson.  If you 
know of someone who should be on this list, please email or call with the name of the individual.  Our 
intercessory prayer for the sick and the aged is truly helpful and comforting.  In your Christian Charity, 
kindly remember our sick parishioners in your prayers and perhaps a card or note. 
 

 

Wishing all of you a Joyous and Blessed New Year! 
Happy 2022! 

Christ is born! Glorify Him! 
Õðèñòîñ Ðîæäàєòüñÿ! Ñëàâіìî Éîãî! 

Fr. Robert 
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